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Janet Boffin

From  Jane Dunkin

Sent 21 December 2012 09 49

To '‘Stephen Bawtree'

Cec Janet Boffin

Subject RE 12/01789/0UT - Land North of Hanwell Frelds
Stephen

Thank you for your reply

One further question for now Please could you advise, for the purposes of the ES site notice how much you
would charge members of the public for a copy of the CD containing the Environmental Statement?

Thank you

Jane Dunkin BSc (Hons) MA MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer

Public Protection and Development Management
Cherwell Distrnict Council

Ext 1815

Direct Dial 01295 221815

mailto jane dunkin@cherwell-dc gov uk

www cherwell gov uk

From. Stephen Bawtree [mailto Stephen Bawtree@pegasuspg ¢o uk]
Sent 21 December 2012 09 27

To* Jane Dunkin

Cc Janet Boffin

Subject Re 12/01789/0UT - Land North of Hanwell Fields

Jane,

Thank you,l confirm that I am content with the abrnidged description you suggest

I hope to hear latter today that the application 1s registered ,and will then be pleased to arrange with
you a series of meetings to cover design planning legals

Best wishes for Christmas

Kind regards

Stephen

Sent from my 1Pad

On 21 Dec 2012, at 09 18, "Jane Dunkin” <Jane Dunkin@Cherwell-DC gov uk> wrote

Stephen

Thank you for submitting the above application We are hoping to register it today

Please could you firstly confirm by return that you are happy with the following description for the
application?

21/12/2012



